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Symmons Street to Washington Avenue
Ocean Drive, Bunbury

More information overleaf

See you on your bike Sunday morning,
3rd April 2016

Symmons
Street

Washington
Avenue

It’s on again, Bunbury’s



Ocean Drive on Bunbury’s Back Beach will be closed to motor vehicle traffic 
on Sunday morning April 3rd to enable cyclists of all ages and ability to have a 
fantastic ride enjoying Bunbury’s scenic coastline. 

Leaving from the Back Beach car park north of the Bunbury Surf 
Life Saving Club, riders will initially head north to the Symmons 
Street roundabout before turning and heading back South 
to the Washington Avenue roundabout before returning to 
the northern car park to finish a 12.5km loop.  There will be 
an option of completing a second ‘Hot Lap’, with the South 
West Cycle Club members on the course gradually raising the 
tempo of the ride.

Ride briefing will be at 10 am (you will need to register and sign in beforehand) 
with the ride to commence immediately thereafter.

Whether you are 5 years old or 95 years young and opt to ride just part of the 
course or complete the full two laps, the choice is yours with participation the 
key. We especially hope to see families and friends enjoying the ride together. To 
add to the fun there will be heaps of spot prizes, a free raffle for a new bike and 
some special incentives for our younger riders to keep pedalling to keep up with 
Mum and Dad. 

For more information and to register 
your participation please visit  
backbeachbikeblast.com.au. We look 
forward to seeing you on your 
bike and sharing in the fun of the
Back Beach Bike Blast!!!
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